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At Meadowbank we are safe, respectful and responsible. 

Term 2 Week 1                                                                                                                           Tuesday 30 April 2019 
 

NO NEWSLETTER THIS WEEK 
HERE ARE A FEW REMINDERS 

• Did you finalise your School Account in Term 1?  If not please do so ASAP 
• Cross Country next Wednesday 8 May at Meadowbank Park – eForm OVERDUE please submit via the Skoolbag 

App ASAP if you have not already done so 
• Year 4 Cockatoo Island Trip - Expression of Interest & $50 Deposit due by 9am Thuusday 2 May 
• Year 5 Milson Island Camp - Expression of Interest &$50 Deposit due by 9am Thursday 2 May 
• Year 6 Mogo/Canberra Trip - Expression of Interest & $50 Deposit due by 9am Thursday 2 May 

 

Mother’s Day at Meadowbank Public School 
 
Dear Mums 
 
Let your child spoil you with morning tea. 
 
Where: in your child’s classroom 
When: Thursday 9 May 
Time: 9 – 9.45am 
 

Mother’s Day Stall 
Our annual Mother’s Day Stall Fundraiser will be held on Thursday 9 May.  Students will have an opportunity during school 
time to purchase and choose a gift for mum, grandma or auntie.  More details next week! 
 
Canteen News 
The canteen is open daily again this term and we will also be trialling opening the Canteen at recess from Mon-Wed for 
healthy snacks.  No pre-ordering for recess, just turn up at the counter during play time. 
We have a new menu for Term 2 with some changes to items and some price increases.  View the menu on the school 
website and also on the Skoolbag App. 
A couple of reminders: 

• If your children play sport on Friday, PSSA soccer, PSSA netball or tennis, please make sure you write it on their 
lunch order or note it in the online order so that their lunch can be ready early for them to head off to their sport.  

• Some children are unsure whether they have lunch orders.  If you order lunch for your child, whether it be online 
or over the counter, please make sure they know.  Equally if you usually place an order but don’t, please let your 
child know. 

• Orders can be placed each morning at the Canteen or online at https://myschoolconnect.com.au/meadowbank.  
You can also order in advance if ordering online.  The Canteen cannot accept orders over the phone.  The closing 
time for orders is 9:10am. 

• We will be selling frozen juice boxes and ice blocks at the Cross Country Carnival. 
A BIG thank you to all our wonderful helpers.  If you have some time to spare and would like to help in the Canteen, please 
see Jess or Kiyomi. 
The Canteen Team  
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